
QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) – FEEDBACK AUGUST 2019
Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 26 responses (from our feedback forms on reception) in August from 835 attended appointments with a doctor or Nurse (3% response rate).
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:

· 22 Patients said they were extremely likely (85%)
· 4 Patient said likely (15%)

	We appreciate your comments and find them helpful to improve services for the future, unfortunately some issues around the building and layout may be a bit more difficult to resolve but we are always open to constructive suggestions. Thank you.
Comments Received from August were:
· Care is excellent at Medical Centre
· We have always had good service
· Always friendly and helpful and a pleasure to use
· Very courteous & solicitous approach to patients by staff is much appreciated, as well as the thorough approach taken by the GP, calm in its demeanour
· Friendly, accommodation, thorough

· The service is a friendly and considerate one

· Very helpful and friendly, the staff often go out of their way to help us out.

· There is usually no problem getting appointments and the staff, nurses and doctors are extremely friendly and helpful

· Very friendly, always get seen to, welcoming atmosphere

· Keep doing what you are doing – Thank you

· Very nice staff, very good service

· Always efficient & pleasant

· The Practice, all staff & Drs are so caring & kind
Things we Could Improve on
· The dispensary could stay open 9 till 5- reminder you can always pick up your medication from reception if dispensary hatch is closed.
· Put on the TV or radio to help relax patients we do have a TV screen with lots of health information for people to read whilst they are waiting
· Mindfulness corner
· Later appointments in the day during the week, as I work – we are open Saturday mornings for people who work during the week.
This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings quarterly.

	



